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I OPPOSE [HB 3724] as written. Funding for the program is absent and is the reason 

for my Opposition. 

 

I oppose the sale of marijuana and cannabinoids. This business is causing more 

harm to Oregonians than the Tax money it produces. 

 

From the TEXT of [HB 3724], "...Is likely to cause minors to unlawfully possess or 

consume cannabinoid concentrates, cannabinoid extracts, cannabinoid edibles or 

other cannabinoid products, in order to prevent the unlawful possession or 

consumption of cannabinoid products by minors... 

 

...Section 2... (e) In order to prevent the unlawful possession or consumption of 

marijuana items by minors, shall describe, using objective criteria, packaging that is 

likely to cause minors to unlawfully possess or consume marijuana items. The 

objective criteria must include, but is not limited to, prohibiting packaging that uses 

imagery or characters primarily associated with minors when such associations are 

likely to result in minors unlawfully possessing or consuming marijuana items." 

  

[HB 3724] mandates The Oregon Liquor and Cannabis Commission to assume more 

responsibilities but there is 'No' budget allocation(s) and or funding source(s) 

identified to perform the required enforcement and record keeping. 

 

[HB 3724] is poorly constructed and therefore must be rejected and denied. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs and says, Without increased funding for The Oregon Liquor and 

Cannabis Commission to increase staff to meet the requirements of [HB 3724], is a 

pitiful example of "putting the apple cart before the horse." It is a crying shame; well 

intended and much needed Legislation is poorly constructed." 

 


